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A Word from the Principal  

Welcome to the Term 2 Newsletter. 

It has been a really busy term that 

has flown by.  

¶ Our wonderful HPE teacher 

Chelsea had her baby girl 

early in May.  Both Chelsea 

and bub are doing really well.  

¶ We welcomed Laurena to our 

Support Team.  Laurenaõs role 

will be Attendance and Inclu-

sion Support Worker.  Please 

help to make Laurena feel 

welcome.  

¶ Our Annual Cross Country was 

a gorgeous afternoon down 

at the park.  The students en-

joyed the sunshine and fresh 

air whether they walked or 

ran the course.  Some of our 

babies also joined us for the 

afternoon.  

¶ A group of very brave young 

ladies went to the Queen 

Street Mall to the Gathering, 

where they modelled recy-

cled fashion and shared their 

views on environmental issues.  

They really made us proud the 

way  they  represen ted 

Southside!  

¶ Our House Cup is going well, 

with Nova still in the lead over 

Freeman and Goolagong.  

Well done to all the students 

who have contributed points 

to our annual house competi-

tion.  

¶ Our 80% + Attendance lunch 

and excursion were well re-

ceived by students.  Congrat-

ulations to Sarah C for winning 

the Grand Prize of an Oodie!  

¶ Our Annual Restaurant Day 

was a big hit, with the theme 

of Alice in Wonderland.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we arrive at the halfway 

mark for the school year, I re-

ally want to give a shout out 

to our wonderful staff at 

Southside:  the office ladies, 

the Youth Workers, the Sup-

port Team, the teachers, our 

IT person,  our Grounds per-

son, our kitchen staff and the 

Leadership team.  The staff 

come to work every day, with 

a smile and positive attitude, 

ready to  make the educa-

tion journey of our students 

the best one possible.  Thank 

you, Team Southside!  

I hope you enjoy our second 

newsletter of the year.  It is full 

of all the wonderful things 

that we do so well at 

Southside, with our exception-

al young ladies as our focus.  I 

look forward to working with 

you all in Term 3!  

Leann Faint  

Principal  
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